From: "Irene Hegarty" < hegarty@berkeley.edu>

Subject: Chancellor's Community Partnership Fund Awards

Date: July 22, 2008 2:58:45 PM PDT

To: ProBerk@aol.com

Cc: rjittri@berkeley.edu, briancfraser@gmail.com

Attachments: 2 Attachments, 118.0 KB Save

Dear Vince:

I am pleased to announce the Chancellor's Community Partnership Fund grant awards for 2008-2009. The Fund received 43 proposals this year, submitted by a wide range of community and neighborhood groups partnering with university departments, faculty, staff, and students to address community needs in new and creative ways.

The proposals submitted requested funding of over \$825,000. The attached list of 18 grants total \$212,700. We regret that we could not fund all of the many worthy projects that applied this year or fund all of the grant requests in full.

On behalf of Chancellor Birgeneau and the Advisory Board to the Community Partnership Fund, I congratulate you on your successful grant proposal for the Willard Neighborhood Association/The Berkeley Project. Attached is a terms and conditions agreement for your signature. Please return it to the Chancellor's Community Partnership Fund, 336 Sproul Hall #4208, Berkeley, CA 94720-4208 by July 31, 2008, so that we can process your award of \$15,000.

I wish you much success with your project.

Best,

Irene

Irene Hegarty

Director, Community Relations

Government and Community Relations Office of the Chancellor University of California, Berkeley 336 Sproul Hall #4208 Berkeley, CA 94720-4208

Ph: 510/643-5296, Fax: 643-0281 http://communityrelations.berkeley.edu